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Mound City School Board Meets
(KLZA)-- The Mound City Board of Education met last week. During the 24 minute meeting the

Board approved an amendment to the Cafeteria 125 pre-tax benefit plan change to American
Fidelity.

Team captains from various fall sports and activities provide an update to Board members on their
seasons.

Elementary Principal Jan Seitz discussed the Parent/Teacher Conferences scheduled for Thursday,
October 23rd from 1-8 p-m.

Superintendent Ken Eaton reported the construction manager for the project at the Mound City
School will present a report to the Board at the November meeting.
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